
 

Twitter Please remember to follow @ArmitagePrimary to hear about all things Armitage.   

Facebook Remember to ‘like’ our Facebook page for all things Armitage. !Search for ‘Official Armitage C.E Primary School’ 

 Mobile Phone App Download our “Armitage Primary School” app for IOS and Android. 

 

 

Newsletter – September 2018  (114th Edition) 

 

Armitage C.E Primary School 
Rostron Avenue, Ardwick, Manchester.  M12 5NP 

www.armitage.manchester.sch.uk  T: 0161 273 4654 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Welcome back, I hope you all had a great summer and are looking 

forward to the new school year. This half term, our whole school 

will be focus will be on maths and writing, further information will 

be sent over the next few weeks. Please speak to your child(ren)’s 

class teacher to find out what their targets are. 

Kind Regards,   

Gaynor Stubbs 

head@armitage.manchester.sch.uk  

 
 

Children’s Photos – 20th September 

On Thursday, we will have photographers in school to take individual and 

family portraits. If you would like a family photo, please come to the school 

hall from 8:30am Photos will be available to purchase directly from the 

photographers. 

 

The Link @ Armitage 

Our new building – ‘The Link @ Armitage’ is finally finished; you will find it at 

the back of the school near the KS2 Playground and West Medical Centre. Upstairs there will be a community 

room available for local residents. Situated downstairs is a nursery for 2 year olds. We are currently offering places 

in this nursey, if you or anyone you know is interested in your child attending the nursey then please visit the 

School Office. 

 

Asian Theme Week 

During the week starting 8th October the school will be hosting an Asian Theme Week. The children will be 

learning about Asian cultures and history in their lessons.  

 

Don’t Forget  

Parent Café is every Friday from 9am until 11am. Also, Stay and Play is every Thursday from 1:30pm until 3pm in 

the Community Room. 

 

ParentMail 

If you have received a paper copy of this Newsletter, it is because you have not signed up for ParentMail. We send 

out all important communications via ParentMail regarding school and your children, including booking Parents 

Evening appointments, giving consent for trips and making payments. If you would like some help with ParentMail, 

please ask at the School Office. 

 

 

 

 

Future Events 

21st, 28th September, and 10th 

October  

Celebration Assemblies – 9.10am 

 

20th September 

Children’s Photos 

 

27th September 

4SG Assembly 

 

1st October 

3SG Assembly 

 

8th October 

Asian Theme Week  
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